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Motion in the name of Cllr. Joe Conway 
[bookmark: _Hlk160534581]
The Preferred Transport Solution (PTS) has recently been announced for the N24 Waterford to Cahir Transport Corridor but no funding has been provided to progress the scheme to Phase 3 - Design and Environmental Evaluation and Phase 4 - Statutory Processes.  In view of Road Safety concerns for all using the N24, the economic benefit to the South East Region and the fact that the PTS is in alignment with Government / national transport policy, this Council strongly requests the Minister for Transport, Mr Eamon Ryan to provide sufficient funding in 2024 to progress this scheme and a commitment for continued support for this scheme to completion of Stage 4”
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